

5301 Marlboro Race Track Road, Ste.100 Upper Marlboro, MD 20772
Phone (301) 574-5162x3 = Fax 1-855-416-9660
www.pgscd.org = pgscd@co.pg.md.us

February 9, 2021

POLICY MEMORANDUM #01-2021

TO:

All Consultants, Developers and Others

THRU:

Steven E. Darcey, CPESC

Executive Director

FROM:

John B. Tarr, P.E.

District Engineer/Program Manager

SUBJECT:

Final Approval Requirements for Projects Located within the City of Laurel

Policy Statement

It is the policy of the Prince George's Soil Conservation District that regulatory entities and delegated authorities for construction inspections and enforcement receive, for their retention and use, a set of approved project documents upon request.

Where this Policy Applies

The City of Laurel, Maryland, has herein requested a set of "green stamped" approved documents for all projects within the city limits. This set of approved project documentation shall be submitted to the Office of the Fire Marshal and Permit Services, or as advised by the City.

An additional set of project documents is thus required for all projects being submitted for final development approval and located within the City limits. This requirement is effective immediately and retroactive to all projects currently in review.

Additional Information

Please contact the District at 301.574.5162 EXT. 3 should you have questions or require additional information relating to this policy.

Questions relating to the City's use and processing of this additional green stamped document shall be directed to the City's Office of the Fire Marshal and Permit Services, or as advised.